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PIA Committee

From: Gloria Roman <gloria@gloriaroman.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 30, 2016 7:16 AM
To: PIA Committee
Subject: Homeless bills

Aloha council and Mayor, 
 
Please enact all the proposals county wide. What may seem extreme, is not. What is 
extreme is how the homeless have taken over Oahu. We must stay ahead of this problem. If 
we are more lenient, we will become the homeless choice.  
 
Safety, food, and a "hands up" for those truly trying to overcome economic difficulties 
should be the priority.  
 
The drug and alcohol effected should be treated for the protection of law abiding citizens.  
 
I have seen able bodied young people on the street. Tell them to clean up and get a job like 
responsible citizens. It is not the tax payers responsibility to support able bodied or drug 
and alcohol abusers.  
 
Mahalo for your attention.  
 
Richard and Gloria Roman  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


